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Question: The RFP documentation for the SUNY Cortland Smith and Casey Tower project indicates the 
Design Professionals will be managed by DASNY. Have the Design Professionals been selected for the 
project? Presuming the Firms who completed the feasibility study have been selected for further design 
services. 
 
Answer: The design solicitation was issued several months ago and fifteen firms responded.  The review 
committee has selected a total of three firms of the fifteen Expressions of Interests to be interviewed.  
Once the committee has completed the review, a firm will be selected to perform the design. 
 
 


